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Week 5 
 
Mon 28th Nov 
3-4pm   Ks2 
Homework Club 
 

Tues 29th Nov 
3-4pm 
E-Bluey Club  
3-4pm   Y4-6  
Football Club 
 

Wed 30th Nov 
3-4:15pm  
H5 Gym Club 1 
4:30-5:30pm  
Hi5 Gym Club 2 
 

Thurs 1st Dec 
3-4:30pm Hi5 
Tag ruby 
 

Fri 2nd Dec 
Decorations Day 
3pm Running 
Club 
 

Week 6 
 

Mon 5th Dec 
3-4pm   Ks2 
Homework Club 
 

Tues 6th Dec 
3-4pm 
E-Bluey Club  
3-4pm   Y4-6  
Football Club 
 

Wed 7th Dec 
3-4:15pm  
H5 Gym Club 1 
4:30-5:30pm  
Hi5 Gym Club 2 
 

Thurs  8th Dec 
3-4:30pm Hi5 
Tag ruby 
 

Fri 9th Dec 
8.55amSquirrels 
class Assembly 
3pm-5pm: 
Xmas Fete  
NO Running 
Club 

 

Order your school uniform online from Tesco or School Trends.  Please see links below:  

www.tesco.com/ues or www.schooltrends.co.uk  Please ensure that you register before ordering. 

Writer of the Week.. 
 

Nominations this week are: Ruby C, Tangso L,  
Kristopher W, Zoya T, Kasie M, and Mercy-Mae D. 

 
 

 The winner this week is… Kristopher! 
 

 Please turn over to read his work! 

 

OUR SUPERSTARS!  Congratulations!  
Our superstars this week are:  

Mercy-Mae, Tangso, Harvey, Sophie, Ronnie, Aardash,  
Yedim, Deepanshu, Arica, Rakshim, Pranav, Blake,  
Suyash, Ashlyn, Lotty, Nayan, Angel, Chloe, Rojana,  

Daniel, Aarushi, Namyong, Zoya, Jessica C and Rose. 

 Well done! 

Chatterbox Community 
This week PUFFINS have chosen the  

chatterbox subject: 

“What’s your favourite fruit or vegetable? And why?” 
 

Let’s get chatting!! 

Christmas Bazaar: 
OUR Christmas fete is on  

Friday 9th December  

from 3-5pm.  

Santa will be visiting the 

Grotto so make sure you 

keep the date FREE!! 

Burgoyne Heights Pre-School Fete: 
 

On Thursday 8th December Burgoyne 

Heights would like to invite you to their 

Christmas Fete at 4pm. Come alone and 

join in on all the fun! 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 Is your Child starting school in September 2017?  
If your child (or your neighbour’s) is starting school next year and you are interested in them 
joining us at Guston, we would be more than happy to welcome you on a visit.  We do not run 

’Open Days’, instead we prefer to give you a tour and show off the school on a normal day.  
Please phone the school office to arrange an appointment if you would like to see what goes on.  
We look forward to seeing some of you soon.   Applications for places need to be submitted to 

the Local Authority by 16th January 2017.  For more information see www.kent.gov.uk   
For our Service families, if you think you are likely to be moving to Brunei (or elsewhere) please 

still complete an application to ensure your child is in the system in case you do not move.   


